

FEBRUARY 2024



PSALM 73:1 "God is good to us."



FEBRUARY FOCUS Learning about good food!



FEBRUARY 13th

VALENTINE CLASS PARTY



Please bring a valentine to share with your classmates (see attached list) We will be having a pizza party. A sign up will be available soon.

Registration will be opening for currently enrolled families at the end of March. If you know your plan for next year, please touch base with Kelsey. More info on registration to come.

ESTOREMEMBER

February 29th

The fire truck and helicopter will be



Tuition

REMINDER

Tuition is due by the 10th of each month. Cash or check can be given to Kelsey OR payments can be made online. Don't forget to forward your payment confirmation to kelsey@fbclufkin.org.